
From: Terrence Danysh
To: Charlie Beckett
Subject: FW: Overlake Fence project (PATTI THOMPSON"S "PUBLIC COMMENT" E-MAIL TO CITY)
Date: Monday, June 2, 2025 3:39:38 PM
Importance: High
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From: patti thompson <pptjlt@aol.com>
To: jkesler@medina-wa.gov <jkesler@medina-wa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025, 02:41:00 PM PST
Subject: Overlake Fence project

 
Hello, I am a resident of Medina and a member of Overlake GCC.  I am in favor of
the proposed fence upgrade to the driving range.  This is a matter of safety for the
members.  Several people have been hit by errant golf balls from the range.  We
have done everything we can to prevent this from happening but people hit balls
further than in the past.  We have redone the proposal and added larger trees so



that the neighbors will not be impacted.  This is a necessity and should be
considered so in  your decision.  In my opinion it will not impact the neighbors view
or their real estate values.   Looking down of Overlake is a giant plus.  The new
fence will not change this.  Please allow the variance.  Patti Thompson




